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February 17, 1989

Mr. David M. Verrelli, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch No. 1
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region II
101 Marietta Street, N.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Dear Mr. Verrellis

REF: REVISION 1 TO 1986 ANNUAL REPORT - DOCKET 50-160,
LICENSE R-97

Review of the 1986 Annual Report revealed several errors in
Section 7, Environmental Monitoring. We- request that this
section of the 1986 annual report be amended with the data
provided in attachment 1.

If there are further questions, please contact me at the
telephone number listed above.

Sincerely yours,

,fr % --

R. A. Karam, Director
Neely Nuclear Research Center
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